
Webinar on "Story to screen" 

 

Department of Vocational Studies (B.Voc Multimedia), St. Mary’s College, Thrissur Organized a 

Collegiate webinar on the Topic: ”Story to screen ” on 27th November 2020 . The webinar was 

handled by Mr. Venu  K B(Film Director). The session discussed on the current and new upcoming 

trends in the Film industry from Graphics to Animation, how the possibilities are expanding day 

by day because of the use of new ideas.    

 

     
 

 


